## Office of Chief of Police





Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

April 10, 2017

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept Donation for the K9 Program

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel Committee to discuss permission to accept a donation of \$6,157.89 for our portion of the Policeman's Ball funds. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. There is no city match.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/np

cc:

Deputy Chief M. Schulz Kathleen Fischer, City Finance

